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Cnpj' of Panjab Government letter No, 3604-GII(S)-5721982, datlﬂl 2nd November, 1957, from the
Chiefl Secretary to Goveanment, Pumjab to All Heads of Ilepartments ete, ote.

Subject : Produce to be observed by the deimrfmeuts in thelr dealings with the Subordinate Serﬂces
Selethﬂn Board, Punjah :

Iam dirf:cte& to refer to the instructions laid down in Punjab Government letter No. 1155-GII-
ssnssm dated the 16th/24th October, 1956, on theabove subject, which were based on similar instruc-
tions in respect of recruitment through the Pun_]ab Public Service Commission. Government have since
withdrawn such instructions relating to the P,P.S.C, and on the anology therzof they have decided to do.
away with the opinion of the Departments to ask the Board to recommend double the number of candi- -~
dates for appointment without specifying the order of priority. Iamaccordingly to direct that hence-
forth the Board will invariably recommend precisely the same number of candidates as areactually
required to fill the posts in the Departments/offices of Government and the names of such candidates will
be strictly in zccordance with the merit obtained b].r them at the time of selection by the Eﬂard
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